


within the LCS outlines how construction companies will operate whilst constructing 
the Legacy Corporation developments, with a strong focus on environmental 
protection. 
 
More information can be found 
here: http://www.queenelizabetholympicpark.co.uk/our-story/transforming-east-
london/legacy-communities-scheme  
 

• The Legacy Corporation’s carbon offsetting scheme enables local businesses to 
apply for funding for carbon saving projects. 
 
More information can be found 
here: http://www.queenelizabetholympicpark.co.uk/planning-authority/planning-
policy/supplementary-planning-documents  
 

• Events companies providing events on Queen Elizabeth Olympic Park with 5,000 or 
more attendees are provided with the LLDC’s Sustainable Event Guide. Event 
companies’ work closely with the LLDC events team to ensure sustainability is 
implemented, ranging from energy saving to waste reducing measures. 
 

• The Legacy Corporation works closely with all its contractors to implement its 
sustainability strategy, outlined in “Your Guide to Queen Elizabeth Olympic Park 
2030” found 
here: http://www.queenelizabetholympicpark.co.uk/~/media/qeop/files/public/misc%2
0documents/lldc your sustainability guide to the queen elizabeth olympic park2
030.pdf  

 
• It is our ambition for Queen Elizabeth Olympic Park and the surrounding 

neighbourhoods to continue to be an exemplar of thinking, research and practice in 
environmental sustainability for many years to come.  We have been designated as 
one of the European Union’s Smart Sustainable Districts, bringing together academic 
institutions, public sector organisations, commercial businesses and local 
communities so that we can realise this ambition together.  Further details can be 
found at http://www.queenelizabetholympicpark.co.uk/our-story/transforming-east-
london/sustainability/smart-sustainable-districts  

 
Please get in contact with the Sustainability Team for more information via our switchboard 
on 020 3288 1800. 
 
 
If you are unhappy with our response to your request and wish to make a complaint or 
request a review of our decision, you should write to: 
 
Deputy Chief Executive 
London Legacy Development Corporation 
Level 10 
1 Stratford Place  
Montfichet Road 
London 



E20 1EJ 
 
Please note: complaints and requests for internal review received more than two months 
after the initial response will not be handled. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you may appeal directly to the 
Information Commissioner at the address given below. You should do this within two months 
of our final decision. There is no charge for making an appeal. 
 
Further information on the Freedom of Information Act 2000 is available from the Information 
Commissioner’s Office: 
 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
SK9 5AF 

 
Telephone 08456 30 60 60 or 01625 54 57 45 

 
Website www.ico.gov.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
FOI / EIR Co-ordinator 
London Legacy Development Corporation 
 




